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From: John Norris 
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 8:39:35 AM
To: Betsy Robertson 
Cc: Debbie Tarry; Pollie McCloskey; Nathan Daum 
Subject: RE: 891
Sensitivity: Normal

Betsy,
 
Here is a response to your question regarding Ord 891 from Nate Daum:

 
In response to Councilmember Robertson’s question, a plat alteration only requires two thirds of the affected property owners’ consent. All three
property owners were given an opportunity to respond. All three properties will be subject to the corrected plat, which will be recorded on title for all
three properties.
 

We’ll put this in the Green Folder for tonight’s meeting.  Please let me know if you have any additional questions. Thanks!
John
 

 
From: Betsy Robertson <brobertson@shorelinewa.gov>
Sent: Sunday, July 19, 2020 1:56 PM
To: Debbie Tarry
Subject: RE: 891
 
I support adoption of 891 if it comes back to council. My only question.  2/3 property owners have signed on... what has/will happen with the 3rd? 
 
Betsy Robertson
Councilmember, Position 6
City of Shoreline
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